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Another One for the Books!

And that's another amazing Hit the Streets for Haiti 5K! From the combined
efforts of our sponsors, volunteers, and supporters, we were able to raise over
$5,000! With these donations, we will be able to build upon current and future
projects in the communities we support. Thank you so much to our sponsors
and the brave runners/walkers that did not let the rainy weather get in the way
of them finishing the course! Without all of you, none of this would be possible.

Check out some of those that made it out to the race!

Well, well, well...

This past week, we sent $12,000 to the Haiti Medical Project to fund building a
water well in the village of Savanette. We are working with Vildor Archange who
is the director of clean water projects for the Haiti Medical Project to have the
well built during 2020. In Savanette, many people use the river that flows down
the mountain for all of their water-related needs, such as cleaning clothes and
obtaining drinking water. This is exposes the people to a variety of water-borne
parasites, which is one of our communities top health concerns based on our
recent surveys. In an effort to reduce the illness caused by these parasites, a
well will be drilled so that villagers can safely obtain clean water. Close to 30,000
villagers live in and near Savanette and would have access to this well. We, as
3P, are greatly appreciative of all the donors would have contributed towards
this milestone. It is due to the generosity of our donors that we have been able
to support Haiti in this way. We plan to provide updates as progress is made
throughout the year as the well is built. Thank you all for your support!
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